
 

The Toronto Diocesan Council of the Catholic Women’s League of Canada  

joins the Catholic faithful in welcoming and praying for Pope Leo XIV 

 

The Most Rev. William T. McGrattan, President of the Canadian Conference of Catholic 
Bishops and Bishop of Calgary, asks the faithful to embrace the new Pope and to pray 
for Pope Leo XIV.  Members are invited to use the prayers for the inauguration of the 
Petrine Ministry: 
 

 

(https://www.cwl.ca)  
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